
































































































































 

From: Terry Allbright  
Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2015 5:54 PM 
To: Searle, Michael 
Subject: Zoning Case C14-2014-0153 

Honorable Mayor and Council: 

I am writing to support the position of the Oak Parke HOA regarding Zoning Case C14-2014-0153.  I live 
on Trout Drive, a narrow street that connects Salmon Drive to Wolftrap, which will be the first turn off 
when residents exit any homes constructed on the property in question owned by M. Cunningham.  I 
fully support the HOA position and the City staff recommendations and decisions made in prior readings. 

Oak Parke experiences high traffic from people cutting through from Brodie to Wolftrap and the adult 
and adolescent traffic in the entire neighborhood to and from Bowie High School, the largest high school 
in Austin.  Residents have to navigate narrow streets that become one lane when cars park on both 
sides of the street.  We also have a high volume of foot traffic, including residents exercising and 
students walking to Bowie and the bus stops for both elementary and middle schools. While we enjoy 
the foot traffic, we also recognize the increased risk that Salmon tract development traffic presents if 
there is only one way to exit the 12 acre tract located in the back of the neighborhood.   

I strongly support the inclusion of conditions on the zoning to include construction of a stub out at the 
north end of the Salmon tract to ensure connectivity with future development on the Sawmill tract of 
land. In addition, I support limiting development on the Salmonl tract to 11 houses.  If zoning approval is 
made without condition, I then ask that the property be permanently zoned as  RR and SF-2. 

Thank you for your consideration of our neighborhood's well being, 

Terry Allbright 

3917 Trout Drive 

Austin, Texas 78749 

 

 

 

 

 

 



From: Mike Rush  
Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2015 5:29 PM 
To: Searle, Michael 
Subject: Salmon Tract Third Reading 

Honorable Mayor and Council: 

Re: Zoning case C14-2014-0153 

 

I am an affected property owner in the Oak Parke neighborhood and a member of the Oak Parke Home 
Owners Association.  I fully support the position of the Oak Parke HOA regarding this zoning case, known 
as the Salmon tract for the nearest existing street, and the staff recommendations and decisions 
reached at two prior readings. 

 

I live near the proposed development and my street, Trout Drive, will be the first option off Salmon 
Drive for any traffic leaving the development.  We also expect an adjoining tract, known as Sawmill tract, 
to be developed since it has been approved for a minimum of 30 homes.  We must have a stub out at 
the north end of the Salmon tract to insure connectivity with the Sawmill tract which will allow the 
traffic from both tracts when fully developed to exit the neighborhood with minimal impact on the rest 
of our streets.  The stub out would further allow fire and emergency services quick access to the back of 
our neighborhood. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Michael Rush  

3917 Trout Drive 

Austin  78749 

 


	add enclave.pdf
	From: Terry Allbright  Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2015 5:54 PM To: Searle, Michael Subject: Zoning Case C14-2014-0153
	From: Mike Rush  Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2015 5:29 PM To: Searle, Michael Subject: Salmon Tract Third Reading




